For Immediate Release
Albury Brothers Boats Expands American Production
May 3, 2004- Albury Brothers Boats USA announces it’s relocation into a new, much larger facility and expanded market representation.

The new facility, still in Riviera Beach, FL, is nearly triple the size of the previous location. The Company has commenced building the popular 20’ center console model in the new location as well as increased the rate of production of the 23’ center console. In order to handle the additional work, the company has hired four additional veteran boat builders and promoted one of its first employees, Ross Lehman, to a Supervisory role. Lehman’s career spans over 30 years in boat building beginning with Uniflite and most recently with Island Runner and Venture.

Albury Brothers Boats USA has entered into representation agreements with Diamond T Marine in Norfolk, Virginia and Field-Thompson, LLP of Sarasota, FL to represent the Albury Brothers Boats in their respective areas. These representatives are available to assist prospective owners, answer questions and provide demonstrations. Diamond T has a 23’ center console and Field-Thompson has both a 20’ and 23’.

Jeff Lichterman, President of Albury Brothers USA said, “We are delighted to be growing and to be in our new home. The additional craftsmen, representation and space will allow more people to enjoy the superb ride and seaworthiness of the Albury Brothers Boats. 

Albury Brothers Boats (www.alburybrothers.com) are built in Man O’ War, Abaco, Bahamas and Riviera Beach, Florida. Boats built at either location are identical. Albury Brothers Boats have been built for over 50 years by three generations of Albury’s.

For additional information, contact Jeff Lichterman of Albury Brothers Boats at 561-863-7006 (info@alburybrothers.com) or visit our website at www.alburybrothers.com.

